
From: Congresswoman Mary Miller
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 2:09 PM
To: qm@vfw2055.org
Subject: Congresswoman Mary Miller Responding to your message

September 12, 2022

Dear Mr. Shehorn,

Thank you for contacting me on veterans’ issues. I appreciate the opportunity to hear your 
thoughts on this important topic. 

Our veterans have devoted priceless sacrifice and service on behalf of our country. Even after 
their service, they continue to be inspirations to future generations and a reminder that freedom 
isn’t free. I am committed to ensuring that they receive the necessary care and support they deserve 
as a result of their service. 

We ought to ensure that our veterans have access to the best possible healthcare and that they 
have the right to access the healthcare that they desire. During his administration, President Trump 
showed how expanding choice to veterans’ care would severely diminish wait times and improve 
veterans’ care. I am working to carry on President Trump’s work by cosponsoring legislation such 
as H.R. 1520, Veterans Access to Direct Primary Care Act. This bill would create a 5-year program 
to allow eligible veterans to receive primary care services from a non-VA provider through a 
veteran health savings account. 

Thank you, again, for reaching out to me. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can be of 
any assistance in the future. To stay up to date with my work in Illinois and Washington, you can 
sign up for my weekly newsletter where I provide an overview of key votes and committee 
hearings in Congress. 

Sincerely,

Mary E. Miller
Member of Congress

Click here to get E-Mail updates from my office.
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